
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

  

Slaybaugh School has developed and will be participating in an important initiative program 
starting the first full week in October. It is called The Slaybaugh School Bus Super Hero!!   

This program will create a safer and more effective bus ride to and from school for our 

students. The program focuses on improving our school’s ability to teach and support 

positive behavior for all students when riding the bus. It is an approach to creating a safe  

We have adopted a unified set of bus rules. These rules define our expectations for behavior 

in our school. You will see these rules posted throughout the school and on the bus.   Your 

child will be learning them during his or her first weeks at school. Our unified bus rules, 

found in every bus and in the halls at school in the school are as follows: 

 Go to seat 

 Buckle Up 

 Hands and feet to yourself 

 Feet on the floor 

 Use an inside voice. 

 Use kind words 

 Keep things in book bag 

 Tell the bus driver if something happens 

As part of our Slaybaugh School Bus Super Hero program, teachers, bus drivers and other 

staff members use positive praise and rewards to increase bus safety and decrease bus and 

classroom disruptions. To keep students on the rules in a positive manner the counselors, 

teachers, bus drivers and staff will remind the students often  of the bus rules Each week the 

bus drivers will nominate a student who has followed the rules and that student’s name will 

be announced and that student will be awarded a Slaybaugh School Bus Super Hero 

Certificate.   

We look forward to a wonderful year of teaching your child to be a safe Slaybaugh School 

Bus Superhero!  If you have questions about the Slaybaugh School Bus Super Hero program, 

please feel the school counselors, Lori Kauffman at Elementary and Kristi Frick at Primary. 

Lori Kauffman 927-8222 extension 1221 

Kristi Frick 927-8222 extension 1220 


